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To whom it may concern, 

This proposed bill language does not provide enough clarity on "fur products" as they 

relate to use or sale for construction of fishing lures and artificial flies. As a business 

owner who significantly relies on selling fur related products, solely for tying fishing 

flies, any restrictions associated with importing "fur products" from Oregon would 

dramatically affect my business and livelihood. I would request the author revise the 

bill language to explicitly exclude materials used in the construction/fabrication of 

angling lures and artificial flies.  

 

Sincerely, 

Rick Anderson  


